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January 18, 2023 
 
 

Honorable Ronny Lott 
Madison County Chancery Clerk 
Post Office Box 404 
Canton, MS 39046-0404 
 
Dear Honorable Lott, 
 
The Office of the State auditor has carefully considered and discussed the Madison County 
audits. Due to the increased importance that federal agencies are putting on receiving county 
audits timely, we believe that it is in this counties best interest to secure an independent CPA 
Firm at this time for your fiscal year 2021 and 2022 audits. 
 
Our registered firms list is available on our website at this link: 
https://www.osa.ms.gov/downloads/cpa-reg-name.pdf 
 
If our office can assist you in any additional way, please do not hesitate to either email Joe 
McKnight (Joe.McKnight@osa.ms.gov) or Jason Ashley (Jason.Ashley@osa.ms.gov).  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Joe E. McKnight, CPA 
Director, County Audit Section 
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